
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 

Planning Committee 

PL107/21c) Stonebond Properties – transfer of play open spaces

Good Morning Theresa 

I have been meaning to email you and the Parish regarding the Open Space at The Moor, 
Melbourn. 

I have confirmation that the LAP/Open Space and Landscape Buffer will be ready for 
inspection / transfer at the end of February. 

I have attached for your records our post installation snagging document and post 
installation report.  

I am more than happy to make arrangements for your landscape architect to review the 
area but I also think it would pertinent for the Parish to also undertake a visit as well as 
they will be managing the open space area and LAP area. 

Kind regards 

Sean 


